
HAVE YOUR SAY 
Help shape the future of your 
community’s  health workforce

If you work in or access health care  
in regional Victoria, we want to hear from you!

 
During October 2021, Rural Workforce Agency Victoria 

(RWAV) is undertaking the Victorian Rural Health 
Workforce (RHW) Census. 

The census will measure the skills, workforce 
sustainability and access to health professionals in rural, 

remote and Aboriginal communities in Victoria. 

The RHW Census is open to everyone to have their say. 

Complete the 2021 RHW Census now at  
https://www.rwav.com.au/workforce-data/ or  

please scan the QR code.


